
 

Year 2 classes email addresses: 

Sapphire class – SapphireClass9@gmail.com 

Diamond class – DiamondClass010@gmail.com 

Pearl class – Pearlclass11@gmail.com 

Emerald class – EmeraldClass12@gmail.com  
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Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and Instagram account 

https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 

 updates, term dates and up & coming events  

 

It is with great sadness that we wish to 
inform you that on Monday 17th June 
2024, after a long and extremely brave 
battle with sickness Yeading Infant 
School pupil, Jacob from Topaz class’s 
journey came to an end. As a school 
we wish to send our deepest and 
heartfelt condolences to the family at this incredible difficult time. 
Jacob had an extraordinary impact on this world in his short time here 
and he will always be remembered and cherished by his classmates 
and all those who had the privilege of knowing him. Jacob’s memory 
will continue to inspire and uplift us all, many years into the future. 
Over the coming weeks, we will be supporting all the children at this 
challenging time and offering comfort for all his friends. 

 

 

 

Attendance across the school last week was 95.6%.  
Congratulations to Topaz class for the highest attendance. 
Attendance week commencing 10th June is as follows: 
 

Group %   Attend 

Ruby 93.8% 

Amethyst 94.6% 

Topaz 97.0% 

Amber 95.6% 

Diamond 93.9% 

Pearl 95.8% 

Sapphire 95.4% 

Emerald 92.7% 
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Question of the week 

What was something you found challenging this year in 

school? 

How did you overcome that challenge?  
 

English 

This week- We wrote book review of the book we 

hav been reading in class ‘ The Enormous 

Crocodile’.  

Next week- We will be reflecting on all our amazing work we have 

learnt and enjoyed in year 2!  

 

Online Learning – 
https://www.abcya.com/games/contraction_action 

 

Mathematics 
This week:  We learnt how to add and subtract 1 and 2 digit 

numbers. We also looked at mixed word problems using different 

operations.  

     
Next week-. We will be revisiting fractions and looking at ¾ 

whilst attempting to answer word problems. We will also be 

looking at Time and focusing on o’clock, half past, quarter to, 

quarter past and 5 minutes to.  

 

Online Learning: Please use White Rose 1 minute maths app to 

reinforce number fluency.  

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths 

 

Foundation Subjects- Next term  

Science-  looking at the human life cycle.  

PSHE – Types of family  

RE- Looking at the 10th Guru in Sikhism.  

History – looking at who lived in castles. 

Art –We will be doing our summer art project from The National 

Gallery. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 
 

 

Sports Day 

Thank you parents for joining us on sports day and supporting your 

child. We had so much fun and it will be a day to remember! 

 

Year 2 meeting Buddies at Junior school – On Monday the 25th June 

year 2 children will spend the afternoon at the field to meet children 

from year 3! 

 

Summer Fayre - On Friday 21st June,  

Please make sure you bring plenty of change for the 

summer Fayre. You may pick up your child early at 2pm 

and join us afterwards! 

Summer Fayre which is taking place on Friday 28th 

June from 2 – 4pm. Year 2 need to bring in a bottle of soft drink 

like Coke, Fanta, Sprite etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a great weekend!       

Year 2 Team  


